

Dear Parent(s) of Our Lady of Fatima,

Like the saying, "It's takes a village to raise a child", together we can help our child(ren) in the growth and development of their Catholic Faith. Specifically, your children are such an important part in helping our Altar Server program in being a viable part of the Holy Eucharist. Serving as an altar server at Mass is one of the most precious gifts you can give to your children to help them experience the love of Jesus and the value of their Catholic faith. When you make sure your child(ren) get up, get dressed and ready in time to arrive early to church to serve at Mass, they become part of an incredible ministry that enriches their faith as well as helps the people of God experience the beauty, splendor, majesty, and awe-ness of the Holy Mass. Thank you for your interest and most importantly your support for your child(ren) to be part of Our Lady of Fatima Altar Server's program.

We are looking for children from 4th grade and above who have already received their 1st communion. We are also not limited to just children but are open to teens and adults as well! If you would like your child(ren) who are interested in being an altar server, please let us know by filling out the interest form provided.

You may return the completed form directly to us at the parish office or via email. Feel free to contact us! We are happy to clarify any questions you may have. Thank you so much. God is good! All the time!

In the heart of Jesus,

Fr. Ben Tran, Parochial Vicar

Mr. Tom Milich, Head Coordinator

Mrs. Erin Hussey, Altar Server program, Co-Coordinator

altarserversolf@gmail.com

(949) 874-7712

[please leave a voice or text message if the phone doesn't pick up immediately.]



Altar Server Interest Form 2022-2023

Server's Last Name:Server	ver's First Name:	
Server's Birth Date:	(current grade _)
Parent's Name(s):	&	
Parent's Email:	&	
Server's Address:	City: 2	Zip:
Home Phone:Parent's Cell Phone:	Altar Server's	Cell:
Mass(es) you regularly attend:	&	
What Mass(es) are best for		
Siblings in your family 1		
	(age	
3	(age)
2		-
You may return this form directly to us at the further questions that you may have. Thank	•	Please contact us for a
Sincerely,		
Fr. Ben Tran, Parochial Vicar		
Mr. Tom Milich, Head Coordinator		
Mrs. Erin Hussey, Co-Coordinator		
altarserversolf@amail.com		

1 (949) 874-7712

[please leave a voice or text message if the phone doesn't pick up immediately.]